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Racine Board of Harbor Commissioners City of Racine, Wisconsin
May 23, 2016 Legistar Item: 0472-16
To: Alderman Terry McCarthy, Chairman

Public Works and Services Committee

From: John Rooney /,{;\'L

Assistant Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer

Re: Amendment No. 1 to State Project ID: 2703-00-01, Memorial Drive Bridge Project

We are submitting Amendment No. 1 on the above contract. The primary reason for this amendment is:

® Addition of an Exception to Standards for maintaining the existing cross slope of the bridge
deck.

* Additional tasks and paperwork for the revised de minimus Section 4(f) format requirements
and change in the environmental document from a Programmatic Environmental Reportto a
Categorical Exclusion Checklist.

* Additional parcel to be included in the Section 4(F) documentation.
Additional work required for the protection of the Northern Long Ear Bat.

® Additional coordination, drawings and specifications required for the installation of Grout Bags
around the pier.

® Extension of contract completion date to September 30, 2017 (3 month extension).

Amendment No. 1 is in the not-to-exceed amount of $7,126.24 with the City’s share being $1,425.25
(20%), and the State’s share being $5,700.99 (80%), bringing the total contract amount to $97,085.80.

The agreement was approved under Resolution 15-0271, dated July 7, 2015 in the not-to-exceed cost of
$89,959.56, with the City’s share being $17,991.91 (20%), and the State’s share being $71,967.65 (80%).

If the Committee agrees, appropriate action would be to approve the amendment and authorize the
Mayor and City Clerk to enter into the agreement.
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